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Docket Nos. 030-01315 License Nos. 08-01709-04
030-00124 08-01709-06
030-14907 08-01709-07

Georgetown University Medical Center
ATTN: Matthew F. McNaulty, Sc. D.

| Chancellor, The Medical Center
i 3800 Reservoir Road
| Washington, D.C. 20057

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 85-01

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Mrs. Teresa Hall '

! Darden of this office on December 27 and 30, 1985 of activities authorized by
| NRC License Nos. 08-01709-04, 08-01709-06 and 08-01709-07 and to the discus-
' sions of our findings held by Mrs. Darden with Mr. J. Greenbaum and others of

your staff at the conclusion of the inspection, and to a subsequent telephone
discussion between Mrs. Darden and Mr. Grolten on January 7,1986.

The inspection was an examination of activities conducted under your license as
they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the Commission's rules
and regulations and the conditions of your licenses. The inspection consisted
of selective examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews
with personnel, measurements made by the inspector, and observations by the
inspector.

Our inspector also verified the steps you have taken to correct the violation
brought to your attention in the enclosure to our letter dated January 25,
1984. We have no further questions regarding your action at this time.

Within the scope of this inspection, no violations were observed.

From the discussions conducted during the inspection, we understand that you
plan to conduct practice drills in your emergency procedures in Radiation
Therapy to assure an adequate response should the source stick or the interlock
system fail. Your actions on this matter will be reviewed during the next

t inspection of your licensed activities.
i

| In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2,
| Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed
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in the Public Document Room,
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Center--

No' reply to this letter is required. Your cooperation with' us in this matter
is-appreciated.

Sincerely,
Originals 16aed M

I . Francia 11.Coatell#.
-

| John D. Kinneman, Chief
| Nuclear Materials Safety Sectior. A,.
! Division of Radiation Safety '

| and Safeguards
t

cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

| District of Columbia
!

I bec:
' Region I Docket Room (w/ concurrences)
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